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P.O. BOX 31031, JACKSON, MS 39286-1031
Dear Sponsor:

I’m writing this letter on behalf of the Mississippi Central State Troopers Coalition (MSCSTC).  We really need your help.  In order to continue the impact within our communities, we need financial assistance from you.  Please help us in this much needed cause by making a monetary donation.   
With generous support from our members and donors like you, the MSCSTC may continue its efforts to fund community programs like our annual summer youth camp, mentoring programs, our legal defense fund, family bereavement support, family assistance fund, local charitable donations, our quarterly coalition news letter, annual troopers conference, informational and training seminars and our newly established high school youth enrichment program.
Today, I am asking you to make a much needed choice of supporting this organization by assisting me in leading the Mississippi Central State Troopers Coalition toward a very important goal...helping people and changing lives. If you choose to support annually, our organization is 501C3 approved and all donations will be tax deductible.  Please make checks or money orders payable to the address as shown below.

MS Central State Trooper Coalition

Post Office Box 31031

Jackson, MS  39286-1031
Thank you for your support and for joining us in this worthy cause.  This is truly the organization where we are helping people and changing lives.  Our actions and your financial support will make a difference. Together, we can and will make a difference in the lives of so many people. Help us continue to assist our troopers, the community and our youth become better people.
Sincerely,

MS Central State Trooper Coalition




Executive Board of Directors






